

December 20, 1996

Hal Richmond Strat-O-Matic 46 Railroad Plaza Glen Head, NY 11545

Dear Hal,

Congratulations! Computer Baseball has been awarded a Computer Gaming World Star Award in 1996. Our editors wanted to celebrate the season by sending you something for your trophy case.

Computer Gaming World prides itself on giving our readers honest reviews, that they have come to rely on when making a buying decision. Our editorial integrity has helped CGW become the preferred publication of gamers. CGW reviewed numerous games in 1996, and the winners of the Star Awards have proven to be superior in realism and brilliance with the ability to get a gamer so involved that they develop a complete disregard for sleep and social standing. This is truly a mark of quality.

This prestigious award has come to be known as the benchmark in the industry, and our readers take our recommendations to the store. A CGW endorsement can mean increased sales for you and the opportunity to extend the product life cycle of your game. An award from CGW can increase sales and give your game a second wind. The CGW Star Award is recognized industry-wide as a stamp of quality, and will offer that extra push to your promotional plans and ad campaigns.

Computer Gaming World has the most qualified and highly motivated readers in the market. On average our readers buy over 20 games per year. When it comes time to buy, 200,000 gamers flock to CGW for unbiased thoughtful reviews on games. CGW gives them the right combination of excitement and information so they can buy with confidence. No other magazine in the industry is as well respected and trusted as Computer Gaming World.

CGW congratulates you again on your ongoing commitment to quality, and a job well done.

135 Main St. 14th Floor

San Francisco, CA 94105

415,357,4900

FAX 415.357.4999

Dale Strang

Publisher

Sincepely

Computer Gaming World